February 25, 1952 Mr. Sigurd S. Larmon, President Young & Rubicam, Inc. 285 Madison Avenue New York 17, New York Dear Mr. Larmon. Thank you for your nice letter of February 15th. I certainly am pleased that your impression was favorable regarding the story of my visit with General Eisenhower. It was truly one of the great experisness of my career. I feel if we can get him nominated and elected, he will prove to be our second Lincoln. I hope I have the opportunity of renewing your acquaintance some time in the future. Cordially yours, Jacqueline Cochran JC :M